
As you enter the grounds you will see the Summer Marquee, our meeting 
place, to the front of the main building.

Please DO NOT go there immediately.  You are asked to go to the Fairwood 
Suite. Please go through reception and register.  

Following registration you are welcome to use the Fairwood Suite for 
refreshments.  

Please note that cash is NOT accepted.  Card only payments accepted.

This area will be used for robing and is where you will leave your 
cases and coats.

You need to be seated in the meeting room before 10.30.

Grand Lodge rehearsals will be taking place between 9.00 and 10.00 and you 
will not be admitted while they are taking place.  

The general seating area is shown in GREEN on the map on the reverse.  If 
you are here to receive your honours or are a guest/visitor to the Province 

then your seat number will be found on the main temple plan.

Regalia may be left on your seat between meetings.

Please relax and enjoy the meeting.
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